
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Nutcracker – Birmingham Hippodrome 
 

I’m very excited to invite your child to attend a performance of The Nutcracker at the 
Birmingham Hippodrome. This will be a perfect opportunity to get into the festive spirit 
whilst also providing your child with an opportunity to see professional dance performers in 
action.  
 
We will be watching the evening performance on Thursday 30th November at 7.30pm. The 
performance is due to finish at approximately 9.45pm and we expect to arrive back at 
school between 10.30pm and 10.45pm. If you would like your child to attend this trip, 
please ensure that your child has an adult who is able to collect them from the school site. 
We will depart from school at approximately 5.15pm to ensure that we have enough time to 
travel to Birmingham and park, before the performance starts at 7.30pm. The overall cost of 
the trip is £20 which includes their theatre ticket and minibus transport.   
 
Students are allowed to wear their own clothes for the performance and will need to have 
eaten their evening meal prior to leaving for the trip. There will be an opportunity to 
purchase refreshments at the Hippodrome although they tend to be expensive. I 
recommend taking a small bag of treats and a drink in a small rucksack or bag. 
 
If you would like your child to attend the trip, please make payment via ParentPay (titled 
Nutcracker Dance Performance) by Monday 23rd October. Please note that there are limited 
spaces for the trip and places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you have 
any further queries, please feel free to contact me via email: jgu@sslp.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss J Guest 
Teacher of PE and Dance 
Codsall Community High School  
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